From:

Sent:30 May 2019 09:11:32 +0100

To:Helena Giudici

Subject: Wild field events. 19/00286 LAPRE

Dear Sir / Madam,

I would like to show my support for the application of wildfield festival to be held in August.

I am an international performer who has been booked to perform at this event. It not only brings me (and other locals) work in our locale but certainly creates a community experience. Families will enjoy all sorts of arts, crafts and skills as well as having a lovely family festival experience in the glorious Sussex countryside. I work all over the world and festivals of this nature are actively encouraged and very well attended. It would be great for the local community to have an event of this nature on its doorstep. I understand some people are not happy with this application but the benefits will certainly outway the negative aspects.

Kindest regards, Daniel Funnell Dan the Hat

Daniel Funnell t/a Dan the Hat



Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.